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Answers to Questions on Notice taken at the hearing on 14 July 2021 from Legal Services 
Commission of South Australia 

 

Question (from Senator McAllister, at page 10): When were you first consulted about this Bill?   

Answer on notice: I was first consulted about this Bill on 01/04/21.  

 

Question (from Senator McAllister, at page 10): When did you first have an opportunity to provide 
feedback on this new regime?  

Answer on notice: I first had an opportunity to provide feedback on this new regime on 01/04/21. 

 

 


